[bookmark: _MailOriginal]From: Wayne Huseby 
Sent: Friday, September 21, 2012 10:23 PM
To: UTC DL Records Center
Subject: RE: Docket UT-120451

Gentlemen,

I am in full support of the proposed rule change that would eliminate the mandatory distribution of telephone white pages except for those that “opt-in”.  The indiscriminate distribution of white page directories is a huge waste of our natural resources and human effort.

Thank you for allowing me to comment.

Regards,

Wayne Huseby



Wayne Huseby
Anacortes, WA  98221
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